
The Swimming Supporter's Group held its Annual General Meeting at the end of March 

2014.  

The positions of Treasurer/Vice-president have not been filled.  

I have temporarily taken over the role of President as we were unable to reconvene the AGM 

at a later date as it was the end of season. 

I am ideally looking for a replacement but volunteers are not available as yet. 

  

   

 

--  

Sebastiaan Fick 

SSG 

 

 


